
Nukad nataks (segregation of waste) 

 

       The national cadet corps celebrates the function from entitled the topic, “Nukad nataks 

(segregation of waste)” on 13Nov 2019 in our college campus. 

        
Our beloved principal thiru.  M.Subramani sir  deliver the special addresses on carreer 

opportunities for our young NCC cadets. 

       DR. M.KAYALVIZHI, Associate NCC officer, welcomed the gathering our college staff’s 

and my dear NCC cadets. 

      BHM.ARUNAGIRI sir to deliver the felicitation adders and to distribute the certificate in 

our NCC cadets and finally CUO.Ramya to delivered the vote of thanks. 

 

       

Regards, 

Associate NCC officer, 

Government Arts College, 

Thiruvannamalai. 

 

 

 

 


